
OFFICE   OF   THE   REGISTRAR  
APEX   PROFESSIONAL   UNIVERSITY  

PASIGHAT,   ARUNACHAL   PRADESH  
________________________________________________________________________  

Dated:    06th   Apr.,   2020  
 

NOTIFICATION   No.   –   6A/2020  

Subject:   Declaration   of   Holidays   for   Students  
 

APU  Management  is  closely  monitoring  the  coronavirus  (COVID-19)  outbreak.  We  understand  that  a              
student's  Academic  Schedule  may  be  interrupted  during  this  time  and  its  impact  on  the  Academic                
Calendar.  

As  a  precautionary  measure  to  prevent  the  spread  of  COVID-19,  the  University  has  decided  to  merge                 
Summer  and  Winter  vacations.  Hence,  the University  will  remain  closed  for  students  between              
06th  Apr.,  2020  to  20th  May,  2020.  However,  the Digital  Learning  process  will  continue to  be                 
functional   during   this   period.   

Regular  classroom  teaching  for  the  ongoing  semester  would resume  from  21st  May,  2020. The               
revised   date   of   the   Term   End   Examination   will   be   announced   shortly.   

This   is   issued   with   the   approval   of   the   competent   authority.  

    V.S.   MORAY  
Registrar  

APEX   Professional   University  
Pasighat,   Arunachal   Pradesh  

 

Copy   for   the   information   to:  

1. EA   to   Chancellor   for   the   information   of   Hon’ble   Chancellor  
2. PA   to   CEO   of   the   Sponsoring   Body  
3. PA   to   Vice   Chancellor   for   the   information   of   respected   Vice-Chancellor  
4. Pro   Vice   Chancellor  
5. Officers   of   the   University  
6. Guard   File  
7. Office   Copy  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


